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Happy New Year!!! We are looking forward to a fantastic start to 2022! Recital music will
soon be playing in classes and the teachers & dancers will soon be working hard on dances!

Make-Up Classes
If your dancer is going to miss class you can let the teachers know or email the office and we’ll
pass it on to the teachers. Dancers have 4 weeks to make-up missed classes if they want to.
Teachers can give you the best make-up class options.  Have a wonderful month!

Inclement Weather
In the event that we need to cancel classes due inclement weather an email and Remind
announcement will be sent out and the closure will be posted on our website and Facebook
page. Two cancellations are built into the tuition structure.

Follow us on Social Media
The studio has a Facebook page and Instagram account. Follow us to keep up to date on events and fun
happenings at the studio.

Costume Deposits & Recital Fees
ALL costume deposits and recital fees should have been paid prior to Winter Break.
Costume orders are being put together as you read this. If you haven’t paid your
deposits please log into Jackrabbit and do so right away so we can order your
dancer’s costumes. If you have questions please contact the office.



Lowe Dance Studio News
January 2022

~~Upcoming Events~~

Audition fee is $20.
Audition Application

Parent Join the Crew Form

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfNf4lRIjQBnTGIs6NOtLlCJ5io9FYXZq63srwmBTMV6uVtcQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdrkTUDdospTfJqmFAHK_l1aCjzfXnDRnaXYufLWRT2NfFF7A/viewform?usp=sf_link

